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 Mail-in voting has been working in Portland for years. It makes voting accessible for 

working folks and for people who have difficulty with mobility. There have been few if 

any problems with it and there is absolutely NO reason to abandon it now. Why is this 

even an issue? This is strictly a partisan attempt to suppress voting even further. I am 

adamantly opposed to SB 210. 


